Remington 700 Safari

Discussion Thread

Response (Jesse)

Dear Gordon,
Thank you for visiting Remington Country! We certainly appreciate you taking the time to write in with your question. This rifle was made in 1980. There is currently a Safety Modification Program for certain pre-1982 rifles. This rifle would be included in the Safety Modification Program. This will allow the bolt to be opened while the Safety is on.

The firearms will be cleaned and inspected and the bolt lock mechanism will be removed for \$20.00 plus shipping and handling. We will return the gun to you with a \$20.00 rebate coupon good towards the purchase of any Remington brand safety product (eye protection, hearing protection, cable and trigger locks, gun cabinets and gun safes.)

Should you have additional questions, please feel free to contact our Consumer Services Department at 800-243-9700, 9:00 am - 5:00 pm, EST, Monday through Friday.

Customer (Gordon Brannan) 9/18/2005 12:03:40 PM I own a Remington 700 Safari (see additiona) information below). Can you tell me the year it was manufactured, and if there were any recalls for it issued.

Thanks.

Gordon Brannan